
Date : 02.10.2024 
 
To,  
Corporate Relation Department  
BSE LIMITED  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Fort,  
Mumbai - 400 001. 
 

BSE SCRIP CODE: 544121  

ISIN: INE0OYK01010 

Dear Sir,  

Ref: BSE LETTER NO. L/SURV/ONL/PV/AV/2024-2025/2693 

With reference to the above, we hereby confirm that the Company has been making prompt 
disclosures of all price sensitive information that have a bearing on the operations / 
performance of the Company which includes all price sensitive information etc. within the 
stipulated timelines as under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure 
Requirement) Regulations, 2015. 

With regard to the significant increase in the volume of our Security, in the recent past across 
Exchange, we wish to inform you that there is no such information or event which is significant 
and price sensitive, which the Company needs to disseminate to the Investors for their 
information.  

 

Thanking You, 
 
For, Rudra Gas Enterprise Limited 
 
 
 
_____________________ 
Kush Sureshbhai Patel 
Managing Director 
DIN: 07257552 
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